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The company OWIM GmbH & Co. KG recalls the product «Playtive 3-in-1 Swing» with ΙΑΝ 

388000_2104 

 

 

 

 

                      

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Larnaca, 27 July 2023. The company OWIM GmbH &Co.KG is conducting a preventive recall of the article 

«Playtive 3-in-1 Swing, with the article number ΙΑΝ 388000_2104», (see the label on the back of the 

product). 

 

Due to manufacturing errors, it cannot be excluded that the swing tilts uncontrollably forward or 

backward when it is used, in individual products with the above-mentioned item number. Because of 

possible injury risk, OWIM GmbH & Co.KG, urgently asks from all customers to take seriously into account 

this recall and stop using the affected article. 

 

The item in question has been sold at LIDL CYPRUS on 23/03/2023. The article can be returned in all LIDL 

stores. The purchase price will of course be refunded, even without the receipt. 

 

OWIM GmbH &Co.KG apologizes to all consumers for the inconvenience may be caused. 
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